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My apologies the page numbers are different in the PDF from the Online version.
Please see pages 1 and 12 of the PDF.
Thanks very much!
Tara

From: Tara Gunson 
Sent: May 10, 2021 10:35 AM
To: Francis Emingak (NIRB) <femingak@nirb.ca>; Kelli Gillard (NIRB) <kgillard@nirb.ca>
Cc: Marty Tunney (Solstice Gold) <mtunney@solsticegold.com>
Subject: Additional Submission for

Good Morning Francis and Kelli,
Would it be possible to include this edition of the Nunavut Mining magazine to the Public Registry
Package for Solstice Gold.
This edition includes the March interview conducted with Gilbert Aggark who has worked for Solstice
as a geological assistant, prospector and wildlife monitor for the last few years (see page 1, 17 and
23).
Thanks very much,
Tara

Tara Gunson B.Sc. P.Geo
APEX-Rob

100, 11450 160 Street NW
Edmonton, Alberta
Canada T5M 3Y7
(780) 467-3532 – Office
(780) 604-3282 – Cell
www.apexgeoscience.com
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